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UPDATE: This person was spotted by an alert USFSP 
staff member, he has admitted to the bike theft and 

was arrested.  Thanks for the Crime Tip!! 
 

BICYCLE THEFT INCIDENT 
 

 

Yesterday afternoon, the person pictured below is alleged to have stolen a bicycle from the area of 
Davis Hall.  Do you know this person? 
 
If you have any information regarding this incident or observe this person in the area of the 
university campus, please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 

 
 

 
 
As always, be alert to your surroundings and immediately report any 
suspicious persons or incidents to the University Police. 
 

SEE SOMETHING-SAY SOMETHING-DO SOMETHING 

If you ever see anyone suspicious on campus or become aware of a 

suspicious or concerning incident, please call UPD at 727-873-4444 or alert 

the University Police via the Blue Emergency Phones. 
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